
 
 

FAX SURVEY 
 

To: Activity Director or Administrator 
Fr: Kevin Kavanaugh and Mark Westenberger, HCCI 
Date: July 16, 2009 
Re: Media Outreach on Pet Therapy Programs 
 
Many Illinois nursing homes use pet therapy as a means of bringing smiles to the 
residents’ faces and enhancing their feelings of well being. If your facility utilizes pet 
therapy, we would like to promote this program to your local media outlets. In addition, 
we plan to write a newsletter article about some of Illinois’ most noteworthy programs.  
 
Please describe your facility’s pet therapy program in the space below and fax this form 
back to 877-719-7297 by Friday, July 31. If you have any questions, please call Kevin or 
Mark at 217-527-3615. Thank you.  
 
If you have digital photos of your pet therapy program, please e-mail them to 
kkavanaugh@hccil.org. Make sure these photos are high resolution (at least 300 dpi).  
 

# # # 
 

Your Name and Title:_____________________________________________________ 
 
Facility Name and Phone:_________________________________________________ 
 
Please describe your pet therapy program in the space below, adding sheets if needed: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please fax this information to 877-719-7297 by Friday, July 31. Thank you. 


